Submissions open: Add your voice to new inquiry on alcohol harm
People often share with me the impact that alcohol has had on their lives and the lives of their families.
These experiences are as varied as we are as humans.
Many people share their experiences because they have ideas on how services can be strengthened, how systems can be reimagined and the various actions that governments can take to prevent further harm.
Between now and the end of September, the Parliament will hold an Inquiry into the health impacts of alcohol and other drugs in Australia.
It is great to see this Inquiry announced by the Minister for Health and Aged Care, Mark Butler, and the House Standing Committee on Health, Aged Care and Sport.
The Inquiry will look at services provided across the alcohol and other drug sector, the effectiveness of current programs, and how sectors beyond health can contribute to prevention, early intervention and recovery.
Between now and the end of September, we need to ensure that as many people as possible are engaging with this Inquiry and sharing their experiences, including people with lived and living experience and community organisations.
Submissions can be uploaded through the Inquiry’s webpage here.
We’ll be creating more resources shortly to support your submission writing, but in the meantime if you’re wanting to share your experience and aren’t sure where to start, you can reach out to our team at campaigns@fare.org.au. 
